
 
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Jan Davis 
Sent: Wednesday,  August 7,  2019  7:50 PM  
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject: anti trust decent decrees 
Importance: High 

PLEASE DO NOT end these!!!!! 

It will effect our symphonies, our restaurants etc! 

DO NOT DO THIS! 

jan davis 




